Lnderaround Civil Supplies

03.11.2021

RE: PRICE INCREASE

Dear Valued customer,

Price Increase Notification — 1st of December 2021.

Due to a price increase on raw materials once again the manufacturers have informed
Underground Civil Supplies that they will all be having a price increase on the 1st of December
2021. As a result our selling prices will increase on the following products effective 1st of
December 2021,

o All PVC Electrical/Communications and NBN conduits will increase by up to 12%
o All PVC pressure pipes will increase by up to 12%
e All PVC Non- Pressure Pipes and fittings will increase by up to 12%.

At this stage we will hold prices on our bends and fittings for Electrical, Communications and
NBN but it is likely an increase on these items will occur in the coming months.

The price rise will apply to all orders and deliveries made on or after the 30th of November
2021.

We also advise that we are unable to roll over any contract prices or existing quotes therefore
we suggest that if you can store PVC conduits do purchase these and have them delivered
prior to the 30th of November 2021 to avoid this increase.

We regret having to pass on these increases and thank you for your valued ongoing support.

Kind Regards

Paul Smith
General Manager
Underground Civil Supplies
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